SOUTHEASTERN IDAHO'S INDEPENDENT MUSIC STATION



Dear Mr Nittler,

We at KBLI were very happy to hear from you last february, and I would like to thank you for taking the time to write us and let us know. We have been mighty busy lately and I havent had much time to catch up on my letter writing. We were on that night due to emergency conditions in our area, it wasen8t as bad as we were afraid it would be, however the damage was in the millions of dollars. Once again thanks for writing, and if we can ever do anything for you just write.